
 

 
June 5, 2014 

 
To:  All Faculty (via SBFACU-L and SBNSF-L) 
 
From:  Cindy Doherty, Director 
  Academic Personnel 
 
  Cynthia Señeriz 
  Human Resources 
   
Re:  1:00 pm Friday, June 6th:  “What to Expect Next (in the wake of the Isla  
  Vista tragedy): Predicting Future Needs” presented by Academic & Staff  
  Assistance Program (ASAP) 
 
The Academic & Staff Assistance Program (ASAP), in conjunction with Professor Michael 
Furlong from the Gevirtz Graduate School of Education, will be presenting a briefing 
specific for faculty and academic employees on Friday, June 6th from 1:00 - 2:30 pm in 
the MultiCultural Center. 
  
This briefing will provide a practical and informative session on what to expect in the 
weeks and months to come as this tragedy cycles through a typical course of post-event 
milestones and how we can be prepared to respond. 
 
Please stop by the MultiCultural Center on Friday, June 6th at 1:00 pm to take part in this 
briefing.  No registration required. 


